
 

PSBA/Notice-077                                                                                     September 05, 2022 

 
 

“ADJOURNMENT OF 2nd ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING” 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given to all members of Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) that the 

2nd Annual General Meeting (AGM) of PSBA, which was scheduled on September 05, 2022, at 

4:15 PM, has been adjourned until September 12, 2021, at 4:15 PM, due to a lack of quorum as 

announced by the chair in the meeting. 

 
 
Kindly note the same. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
____________________sd______________________ 
For and on behalf of the Executive Committee 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
 
 

Copy to: 
 

1. PSBA Website 
 


